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3 July 2014 

 

Dear  

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 – REQUEST 14-021 

Thank you for your request for information, received on 6 June 2014. You asked us the 
following question.  

“Please supply all copies of correspondence, emails, reports held by the LLDC regarding the 
car park at East Marsh.” 

We have considered your request and confirm that we hold the information you have 
requested. However, we have estimated that it would cost the London Legacy Development 
Corporation more than £450 to comply with your request. This figure, known as the 
‘appropriate limit’, is specified by regulation, representing the cost of one person spending 
18 hours determining whether we hold the information, and locating, retrieving and / or 
extracting it. 
 
Our estimate is based in part on the analysis provided by our IT service provider where they 
have informed us that, while setting off the searches required is a straightforward process, 
the automated searches themselves would take over 40 days to complete.  The estimate 
also includes the work that would then need to be undertaken retrieving and extracting the 
information relevant to your request from the search results.  
 
As a consequence of the above estimation, we will not be processing this request further 
and this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17(1) of the Act. 
 
Please note if you could narrow the scope of your request in some way, we may be able to 
provide the information because it would cost less than the appropriate limit to do so, for 
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instance, could you focus the request in some way to make it less broad? Any reformulated 
request will be treated as a new request. 
 
If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 

Executive Director of Finance and Corporate Services 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial decision will not be handled. 

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 

Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

Website www.ico.gov.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 




